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NEWSLETTER 12th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We’ve had a wonderful start to the new term, and it’s been lovely
to see all the children settling back into school life so well. They are
enjoying being with their peers again and have quickly got back
into the routine of learning and playing together.

Despite the unpredictable weather, the children have had lots of
fun in PE and Wild Tribe sessions. As the weather continues to be
changeable, please ensure your child has some spare clothing in
their bag, such as socks. Waterproofs are also essential so that the
children can make the most of their outdoor activities, whatever
the weather.

The new academic year is a great time to welcome new members
to our PTA. The funds raised by the PTA are vital in helping us
provide the children with valuable enrichment opportunities, both
in and out of school. To continue this important work, we really do
need some new members to join.

If you are interested, please take a look at the poster for more
details or email lew-pta@andaras.org to let us know you can help.

We have been notified by the parish council that the Lewannick
park will be closed on the 16th of September until further notice.
This is for the Leylandii trees to be cut down and replaced with a
fence. They hope that this will take no longer than 5-6 days. The
school grounds will continue to be open for useage once after
school clubs have finished.

Our wraparound care provision has now started, and it's
been great to see parents making use of this opportunity for
childcare until the end of the working day. A timetable of
activities will be shared shortly, so you can see all the
exciting things the children will be getting up to.

Wraparound care can be booked through Arbor, with a
range of different sessions available to suit your needs.

Best wishes
Mrs Sally Cook
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Tel: 01566 782262

Email: Lewannick@andaras.org

Web Address: www.lewannick.cornwall.sch.uk
Head of Schoal: Sally Cook

If you require this newsletter in an alternative format, for example large print or dyslexia friendly , please email
Lewannick@andaras.org. This also applies if you require it in a different language.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Sept 25
Mon 22nd—Read with your child 9am
Oct 25
Thurs 2nd—Year 3/4 Sustainability Centre
Thurs 9th—Year 3/4 Sustainability Centre

Wed 15th—Harvest Festival in Lewannick Church—
9.30

Thurs 16th—Year 3/4 Sustainability Centre

w/b 20th—Parent consultations - more details to
follow

Thurs 23rd—Halloween Disco 3.15—5pm—~Details to
follow

Friday 24th—Inset Day
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If you are interested in Drum or Gui-
tar Lessons for your child please
contact the school office or

info@cornwallmusictuition.com
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School Dinners

>
WB 15th September -Week 1

School Dinners
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Year Group

% Year Group %

Attendance Attendance

95.06%

Whole
School

94.96%
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http://www.lewannick.cornwall.sch.uk

Pre-School Update

News from fox cubs—preschool coming soon.
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Hedgehogs Class Update

What a fantastic start to the year we have had! The children have settled into school brilliantly and their attitude towards
learning has been wonderful to see. In writing, Year 1/2 are enjoying the story Billy and the Beast and have already
produced some fantastic work, while Reception have created some amazing drawings inspired by /7 in Charge. In maths,
it's all about counting, with Reception focusing on numbers to 3, Year 1 on numbers to 10, and Year 2 on numbers to 100.
We are also very excited to have music with Mr Harrison this half term, and the children have had great fun in PE and
Wildtribe sessions with Mr Masters. In art, making sculptures proved to be a fun challenge, but everyone showed great

problem-solving skills and creativity.
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Otter Class Update

What a brilliant week we've had in Otter Class! In writing, we've taken a step back in time as we began our new
book *The First Drawing*. We've been exploring life in the Stone Age and imagining what it would be like to live
back then, writing diary entries filled with stone tools, wild animals, and cave paintings! In guided reading, we've
jumped into the spooky and exciting world of *Zombierella*. We've had a great time making predictions about
the story and comparing it to other traditional tales. Our geography lessons have taken us deep into the Amazon
rainforest. We've started learning all about the different world biomes and have even created some fun actions
to help us remember them. We've also had an exciting start to our home reading and TT Rockstars Lucky Dojo
Dip! It's been fantastic to see so many children getting stuck into their reading at home.

by Caldecott Medalist
MORDICAd GERSTEIN

Kestrel Class Update

What a great start we have had in Kestrel Class over the past 2 weeks! We started off with lots of opportunities
and activities to develop our team building and communication skills. We have also welcomed a few new
members, which has been fantastic. This week, we have really hit the ground running with our lessons. Make
sure to ask us about our writing, we are really enjoying learning about a traditional children's story, but with an
unusual twist. In art, we produced some excellent learning with Miss Wakley. The learning objective was to
apply an understanding of expressive and gestural lines to capture movement. Something that all children were
definitely able to achieve. | have really enjoyed our first few weeks together in Kestrel Class and | am really
looking forward to seeing what this year will hold.
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Help Us Raise M R ing, Printer C

We are collecting empty, printer cartridges to ruise money, for
school through Recycle 4 Charity. Instead of throwing awaiy,
yowr used cartridges, bring them to us and. help support our
contributes to owr cause, helping hoth the environment and owr
goal.

Simply drop off your empty, cartridges. at The School Office.
Every donation. makes a difference—let's recycle and raise funds.
togethert &

Recycle Your
Ink Cartridges
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Naomi Russell

A dedicated and experienced
Music Teacher committed to
providing excellent music tuition.

Fully qualified DBS and up to date safeguarding and GOPR.

Piano / Keyboard Lessons

Individual Lessons: £10 per 20 minute lesson
Individual Lessons: £6 per 10 minute lesson
Small Group Lessons: £5 per pupil per lesson’

“Small Group Lassons - please contact me on the details below for mare information,

For further information and to register your interest, please contact me on the details helow.

noteswithnay@gmail.com / 07736272287

Lewannick, Launceston PLIS 76E
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@ MORE INFORMATION
RYANMATTHEWS@PAFC.CO.UK
ARGYLE

COMMUNITY

TRUST
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Anticipatory
Grief Support

Support for families
with children when
a parent/carer has a
terminal illness.

gunnerskids.org

with indoor and
outdoor activitites at

The Roseland Take part in a variety of

in door and outdoor
activities at this amazing
Centre set in stunning
countryside. Lunch
provided

. For families with children
gunnerskids.org when a parent/carer has
== a terminal iliness
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CALLINGTON COMMUNITY COLLEGE

OPEN EVENING

.
-
"

25 SEPTE

Courageous
Ambitious
Respectful
Encouraging

There are few decisions
more important than
choosing the right school
for your child.

We invite vou to come and
visit us and see (or yoursell
all that the College has to
offer.

Proud 10 serve out
community.
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FIND US ONLINE | WWW.CALLINGTONCC.NET

. OPEN EVENING
' 25 Seplember
' Spm -

Lreativity
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Everything is Possible

pm

- OPEN DAY TOURS
1 29 September

P 2:00am

v 10.00am
2.00pm -

Y:45a0m
10.45am
2.45pm

' Scan here or visit our
' website to sign up
' for a tour
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